
 

 

 

Press Release 

 

Japan Supports Rehabilitation of the Electricity Network in Burj El 

Barajneh Palestinian Refugee Camp 
 

The Embassy of Japan supports the rehabilitation of the electricity network in Al 

Wazzan Area of Burj El Barajneh Palestine Refugee Camp, in order to improve the 

quality of life in the camp. 

To fund the project, on February 28 2018, H.E. Mr. Matahiro Yamaguchi, Ambassador 

of Japan to Lebanon signed a grant contract with Mrs. Mariam AlShaar, Secretary of 

Women's Programme Association (WPA), in the presence of H.E. Mr. Ashraf Dabour, 

Ambassador of Palestine to Lebanon. WPA is a local NGO that has been supporting 

women within Palestinian camps with educational and vocational trainings. 

With a grant of USD 90,900 through the Grant Assistance for Grass-roots Human 

Security Program (GGP), WPA will able to rehabilitate the electric and water network, 

which will provide a safe living environment to over 4,000 camp residents including 

Syrian refugees.   
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